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MEETING: TolamnAammimirat+tinne PAliny

PARTICIPANTS: Jim Baker, Bill Baxter, Dick Darman,
Craig Fuller

DATE: September 26, 1981

cc: E. Meese

We met with Bill Baxter to discuss how he wishes to proceed with
the development of a telecommunications policy and the AT&T case.
He indicated he was comfortable with the amendments that have been
developed and given the current situation, he believes it is ap-
propriate to begin work on an amendment to the 57 Consent Decree.

The following steps were agreed upon:

1. Bill Baxter will begin work immediately on drafting a consent
decree amendment.

2. Bill Baxter will make contact with AT&T and hold an initial
negotiation session. Future meetings and the timing of the
negotiations will be determined by Bill Baxter as well as
participation by other Administration officials. It was made
clear that by embarking on this path we have not as an Adminis-
tration reached any predetermined outcome and that Bill Baxter
is to be the Administration's only representative in the nego-
tiations. (i.e., Commerce is not to engage in the negotiating
process.)

3. The White House will inform Commerce that they are not to be
negotiating or participating in negotiations unless invited by
Bill Baxter.

4. If the opportunity presents itself, the White House will in-
form those with an interest that Bill Baxter is our negotiator
and that there is no predetermined outcome on negotiations.

5. Bill Baxter will work on developing the Exchange Access Amend-
ment for consideration in the House.
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DATE: July 31, 1981 A0/
PARTICIPANTS: E. Meese, C. Fuller, R. Darman, D. Lewis,

E. Thomas, K. Cribb, W. Curtain, J. Fowler

ccC: E. Meese
C. Fullers+—

Drew Lewis indicated that his intention is to try for a negotiated
settlement with PATCO, but that he does not anticipate going

beyond the $40 million previously offered. Since Poli will probably
ask for a $550 million "compromise",the Administration should be
prepared for a strike --- perhaps occurring on the 4th of August.

E. Meese replied that the Administration is solidly behind Drew
Lewis and that it is important to hold the line. Otherwise, other
government negotiations could be adversely affected, particularly
the ratification of the postal workers settlement.

D. Lewis will manifest his willingness to talk as long as necessary;
if anyone leaves the bargaining table,it will be Poli. Poli will
hold a press conference sometime today.

ACTION: D. Lewis will supervise negotiations with PATCO. C. Fuller
and K. Cribb will monitor for the White House.
THEA

Kenneth Cribb, Jr.
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Dear Mr. Cannon:
Thank you for your letter of 18 November
1981. I remember our conversation about
Al Hill, and am grateful for the clippings
about him. Your interest in writing is
most appreciated.
With best wisghes,

Sincerely,

EM

cCc to Meese

EM;es



NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MANUFACTURERS

DANIEL W. CANNON
Director
Environmental Affairs

November 18, 1981 j,g{7og-\

The Honorable Edwin B. Meese, III
Counselor to the President

The White House

Washington, DC 20500

Dear Counselor Meese:

I enjoyed very much chatting with you briefly at the
reception given for you at the Capital Hill Club.

We were talking about our mutual friend, Al Hill, and I
told you he had made an address before the NAM
Envirommental Quality Committee meeting in Boston in
October. I thought you would be interested in the
enclosed clippings showing the favorable publicity
which Al's address achieved for the environmental
policies of the Reagan Administration.

With best regards.

Director of Environmental
Affairs
DWC/111
Enclosures

1776 F Street N.W., Washington, D.C. 20006 e Phone (202) 331-3700
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A weekly review of pollution contro! and related e_nvironmenral managemen{ problems
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Volume 12, Number 27 THE BUREAU OF NATIONAL AFFAIRS, ING.

October 30, 1981

General Policy

ADMINISTAATION OFFICIALS DISCUSS PLANS
FOR INDUSTAY ROLE IN ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY

BOSTON —'(By a BNA Staff Correspondent) — Three top
federal officials at an Oct. 21 through 23 conference told
representatives of business and- industry that the Reagan
.administration wants to work more closely with them in
developing environmental policy than have past
Administrations. Coe

A. Alan Hill, -chairman of the Council on Enviromental
Quality, told members of the National Association of Manu-
facturers’ (NAM) Environmental Quality Comnmittee the
Administration intends to reduce, and hopefully eliminate,
“the confrontational style of environmental policy-making
which was so prevalent in the 1970s.”

" Joseph A. Cannon, acting associate administrator for poli-

" ¢y and resource manageme'lt at the Environmental Protec-
tion Agency, said, “We don’t intend to shut the environmen-
talists and others out of the process. We don’t intend to
accept your laundry list uncritically. The difference is that
we expect to review your laundry list.”

In his remarks to the NAM group, Hill noted the need to
re-establish a balance between the goals of environmental
quality and economie growth. However, he added that the
Administration recognizes that economic growth cannot be
made at the expense of environmental quality.

“However, there are issues, such as the primary health

o standard in the Clean Air Act,” Hill said, “when very careful
i ' consideration must be given to assure that econornics do not
overpower sound judgment in arriving at the best decision

for all concerned.”

- Hil} and Cannon, along with Lester Sulton, EPA Region 1
administrator, also commented on the need for simplifying
federal regulations.

Sutton said, “Many of our envnronmental regulations are
too comiplex, too lengthy, and often totally incomprehensi-
ble. 1 have talked to numerous business leaders whose major
complaint is that they really do not understand what the
EPA expects of them.

“1t’s not that they don’t want to cooperate,” he noted. “It’s
just that they are confused by the cumbersome language of
the regulations, overwhelmed by the number of forms to fill
out, and baflled by' the sometimes conflicting mtents and
procedures of the statutes.”

Sutton indicated that EPA intends to cut back red tape.
“Qur goal of working for a quality environment for all
Americans will not change, but our method of obtaining our
objectives will change,” he stated.

Cannon indicated that his office is working to attain
uniformity among the regions in enforcing EPA regulations
and in inspection and permitting procedures.

“We recognize there is a big problem in permitting and
we will thoroughly re-analyze the consolidated permit pro-
gram. 1t was designed to be a one-step process and has
become a nonstop process.™ he said.

NAM Supports Administration

Richard A. Robertson, chairman of the NAM Environmen-
tal Quality Committee and vice president of Philip Morris,

USA, told a press conference NAM supports the efforts of
the Administration in listening to the concerns of industry.

Robertson said that during the previous Carter Adminis-
tration, industry was placed in an adversary role. ‘

“The adversary position is something we feel this admin- *
istration does not want to have. The feeling of industry is
that if we create a problem we certainly must be \vxllmg to,
correct it,” Robertson stated.

He said it will be easier for industry to have a wor}\m;,
relahonshlp with the federal government if that relatlonbhnp
is handled in a “nonconfrontational manner.”

. In a later session, Robertson called on industry and busi-
ness to openly support the efforts of XPA Administrator
Anne Gorsuch in working more closely with industry, par-
ticularly when environmental groups h'xve been 50 vocal in
their opposmon to this. :

“1 guess in the 20 years or more of having their ways it's
not surpnsmu how se:veral environmental groups and their
friends in Congress are reacting to this Admninistration's
efforts to yestore balance and fairness” he said. . l













November 23, 1981

The Honorable Edwin Meese, III
Consellor to the President

The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Ed:

It has come to my attention that you have been asked to greet
this year's Convention II participants when they arrive in
Washington, D. C. in early February. I hope that you will be
able to find the time in your busy schedule to meet with this
group.

The Seventh Annual Session of Covention II will bring over 300
high school students, with parents, teachers and staff, to
Washington, D. C. During the session these students will get
first-hand experience on how our government works.,

As a member of the Founders Committee, I want to express my
belief in the quality of this program and its strong, positive
effect and value for the youth of this nation.

Thank you again for considering Convention II's invitation to
meet with their participants.

Kind regards.
Sincerely,

L

Mark O. Hatfield
United States Senator

MOH/isb
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November 23, 1981
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Mr. Edwin Meese, III
Counsellor to the President
The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Ed:

It is incomprehensible to me that
a man of Mr. Allen's stature does not
understand the absolute stupidity of his
comment. This kind of behavior violates
everything this Administration should stand
for. It is outrageous!

Fondly,



Mrs. Harvey M. MEYERITOFF
3208 CAVES ROAD
OWINGS MILLS, MARYLAND 21117

November 23, 1981

Mr. Richard V. Allen
National Security Advisor
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Dick:

I am dismayed at your perception and
statement about "your'" press when you referred to
the Israeli press. This lack of sensitivity and
awareness is amazing. My press is the Baltimore
SUN, the New York TIMES, and the Washington POST,
et al. I am an American! I am offended -- and
I wanted you to know it.

Cordially,












THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 24, 1981

Your Majesty:

I am both pleased and honored to receive

e e £l hi L2 EL mfE 2l AT Aarme o1 lvrar

those
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who visit to enjoy.

It was a true pleasure to meet you on your
recent visit to the United States. I thank
you once again for your thoughtful gift.

With best regards,

James A. Baker, IIT
Chief of staff and
Assistant to the President

His Majesty

Hussein I

King of the Hashemite Kingdom
Amman






